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I am writing regarding the DOJ review of the Paramount Consent Decrees August 2018. 

I operate the South Drive-in in Columbus, OH.  Our trade organization,UDITOA, the United 
Drive-in Theater Owners Association has sent you comprehensive comments and I have read 
these comments and fully support the comments. 

I have been in the theater industry for over 50 years and it has been a continuous struggle 
battling with the movie studios who use their monopoly power to extort higher terms from us. 

Please take your review of the Paramount Decrees seriously.  Although the decrees are old, 
most are still important to theater owners today. 




